

As we come in to the Christmas season, I have so many things to be grateful for over the years that I have served as your Clerk. You have shown such great support, encouragement and love. It never went unnoticed, as we sometimes forget to stop and say "Thank you" or to tell those how much we appreciate them. So at this time, I would like to say "THANK YOU" so much for everything you have shown or did over the past 37 years that I have served you; as Deputy Clerk for 12 years and as your County Clerk for the past 25 years. It has truly been a pleasure to serve this great community of loving and sharing individuals. I will treasure the friendships and the memories that we have shared throughout the years. So in closing:

May you have the gift of faith
The blessing of hope,
And the peace of his love
At Christmas and always.

## Sherry L. Fox Estill County Clerk

## Best wishes to you and your family for a safe and healthy holiday.



Tonya Justice, DO



Maher Kassis, MD



Pam Jones, APRN



Billie Kelley, APRN

Mercy Health — Irvine Primary Care 1100 Richmond Road in Irvine 606-723-7771

mercy.com



A Catholic health care ministry serving Kentucky and Ohio

